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MOTORSPORT SOUTH AFRICA

2023 BILLY te WATER MEMORIAL RALLY
BULLETIN : 1

DATE: 15 May 2023 TIME: 12:30

Dear Competitors,

We were informed today, 15 May 2023, that due to Supply issues, MRF Tyres will not be in
stock or available in time for the 15 Two Rounds (Billy te Water Memorial Rally) of the SA
National Rally Championship, planned for the 26" & 27t May.

Please note that SSR 908 will not apply. Any Tyre Brand FOR ROUND 1 & 2 only,will be
accepted. Competitors will be eligible to Score points whilst competing with any tyre brand for
this event.

The organizers and Supplier sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience that this may cause and
thank you in advance for your understanding.

Pirelli Tyres Available : Barry Ingle - +27 72 759 3840 — barry@pmsport.co.za
205/65-15 K4 (60 in stock) R4400 incl vat per tyre
185/70-15 K4 (20 in stock) R4100 incl vat per tyre
185/70-15 K6 (20 in stock)R4100 incl vat per tyre

Dunlop Tyres Available From ATS —011 670 8400:
205/65 ‘15 (36) in stock
R3174 ex Vat per tyre

A notice was received from Rand Water that there will be possible disruptions to the Water
Supply in Secunda due to a Water Supply Pipe Line being replaced starting on the 26" May.

Please make provisions for your needs.

Attachments : 1

—=

William Louw
Clerk of the Course

Permit Nr : MSA 17255


https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tFP1zcsqCqMNzQ1LDNgtFI1qDBMtTQ1SEwzN7EwSEsyTja0MqhISUtOMbVMNkxOTDRKSzI08uJLLClWyM0vyS8qLsgvKgEAvioViQ&q=ats+motorsport&rlz=1C1GCEU_enZA1023ZA1023&oq=ATS&aqs=chrome.3.69i57j0i512j0i433i512j46i175i199i512j46i340i433i512l2j0i131i433i512j0i512l3.3399j0j15&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
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RAND WATER

BULK WATER DISTRIBUTION
Private Bag X015, Mondeor, 2110, South Africa
Tel (011) 724-9000 Fax (011) 900-3099

Enquiries: Matshidiso Motlhasedi
Direct Line: 064 753 8324
Date: 04 May 2023

ATTENTION: THE OFFICE OF MUNICIPAL MANAGER
Govan Mbeki Local Municipality

Town Council Building

Central Business Area

SECUNDA

MAINTENANCE WORK TO TIE IN NEW M9 PIPELINE CONNECTION TO EXISTING M3
PIPELINE AND TO TIE IN THE NEW N6 TO OLD N6 PIPELINES

Rand Water hereby notifies you, as per our shutdown protocol of our planned maintenance work to
tie in the new M9 pipeline to the existing M9 pipeline as well new N6 to the old N6 pipeline. The
duration of the planned maintenance will be 59 hours starting from 18:00 on the 26 May 2023 to

05:00 on 29 May 2023.

During the planned maintenance, there will be no pumping at Bloemendal and Trichardt Pumping
Stations, Wildebeestfontein Reservoir will as a result will be affected.

During the planned maintenance, all areas within the Govan Mbeki Local Municipality will be
affected should the Wildebeesfontein reservoir run empty.

Recovery time will be approximately 5 days after pumping has resumed. Recommendation is that
Victor Khanye Local Municipality fill their reservoirs as well prior to the planned maintenance.

Yours sincerely

Digitally signed by Ntombenhle

*5@{ a 2 Tau
Date: 2023.05.05 10:06:44 +02'00°

Ntombenhle Tau
Executive Manager: Bulk Water Distribution




